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CALLED TO ORDER 
The meeting called to order at 3:04 p.m.; followed by introduction of members. 
 
WELCOME AND INTRODUCTIONS 
Lisa Storm presented the handbook to the Council and indicated the Council would operate under Robert’s 
Rules of Order. She encouraged the Council to review the member responsibilities and expectations for 
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commission reported three recommendations; however, upon written response to the evaluation, 
the commission reduced the recommendations to two.  Dr. Lewallen noted the powerful statement 
of all the work we have all done, and we should all be proud of that.  
 
The next important deadline will be the mid-term report, which will occur in May 2023. 
In the meantime, the Accreditation Council will continue to pay attention to the accreditation 
standards; however, it will now only meet a few times per semester.   
 
Dr. Lewallen communicated to the Council that the current standards are up for review at an 
upcoming retreat. Changes to the evaluation process is proposed; interest in changing the current 
model to the same model used by WASC Sr. with only four people on the team. 
  
Mohammed Yahdi suggested being more proactive for the next report. For example, creating a 
system to gather evidence where the information can be dropped into organized folders as it is 
being worked on, this will help for when the next cycle comes and we are not scrambling to find 
evidence.   
 

2. Educational Master Plan  Willard Lewallen 
Dr. Lewallen spoke to the Council about the opening of the new learning sites in Soledad and 
Castroville.  P




